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Representative Macco’s Statement on ASA 2 to AB 2 

 

Madison, Wisc. – Representative John Macco (R-Ledgeview) released the following 

statement regarding the Assembly Substitute Amendment 2 to Assembly Bill 2:  

“With a $7 billion surplus, we continue to fund education, healthcare, and public safety, 

and now it is only right for the government to try to reduce the tax burden on 

Wisconsinites. The Republican Caucus has a long history of increasing and maintaining 

budgets while simultaneously lowering the tax burden.” Said Rep Macco. “Two taxes 

stand out as being extremely burdensome on hardworking Wisconsinites and our older 

population: income tax and property tax. Although our income tax reform is still in the 

works, our  property tax proposal is a good first step in reducing the crushing burden 

many homeowners are living with.” 
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